
 

Dear Rotary Members of West Pennant Hills and Cherrybrook,  

History of The Rotary Foundation  

In 1917, Rotary International President Arch C. Klumph proposed an endowment "for the purpose 

of doing good in the world." His vision became The Rotary Foundation.  

The Charity  

The Rotary Foundation transforms your gifts into projects that change lives both close to home 

and around the world. As the charitable arm of Rotary, the Foundation taps into a global network 

of Rotarians who invest their time, money, and expertise into our priorities, such as eradicating 

polio and promoting peace. Foundation grants empower Rotarians to approach challenges such as 

poverty, illiteracy, and malnutrition with sustainable solutions that leave a lasting impact.  

Strong financial oversight, a stellar charity rating, and a unique funding model mean that the 

foundation makes the very most of your contribution. Give and become a part of Rotary’s life-

changing work!  

Centurion Program  

Make the Rotary Foundation your charity of choice and all the Foundation asks for is AUD $100 

donation from each Rotarian. The payments are tax deductable.  

How to Donate  

To make the process easy, all we ask if you can please make your donation to the clubs current 

General Account, the details are:  

Bank: Bendigo Bank  

BSB: 633-000  

Account No: 1650 73016  

Donation Amount: $100.00  

Once you have completed the transfer, please advise our Treasurer Tony Coote, and also David 

Turnbull, our Foundation Director, of your very generous donation to our Charity of Choice, the 

Rotary Foundation.  

Thank you for your continued support and please reach out to me if you have any questions about 

the Rotary Foundation and the Centurion program.  

Yours in Rotary  

David Turnbull 

Foundation Director 2022/2023 


